
NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that a hearing will be held before 
the  

Property Maintenance Code Board of Appeals 
On Tuesday April 23, 2024, at Florissant City Hall at 6:00 

P.M. to review the following properties:   
2040 David Florissant MO 63031 

1565 St Denis Florissant MO 63033 
1370 Arlington Florissant MO 63033 

 which are not in compliance  
with the Property Maintenance Code for dwellings, 

dwelling units  
and accessory building and codes of the  

City of Florissant. 
 

The above notice was posted at Florissant City Hall on the 
bulletin board 

outside the back entrance on April 18, 2024 
 

Anyone who wishes to attend this meeting who has 
special needs should contact 

The City Clerk’s office by calling 314-839-7630 by noon 
on  

April 23, 2024 


